
 

Pediatric Update:  

Gastroenterology for the Primary Care Provider 

  
Friday, November 10, 2017 

7:15 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
No Course Fee – Pre-Registration is Required 

To Register:  www.stchristophershospital.com/cme 

  
Dear Everyone, 
             
It is a with great pleasure that we invite you to participate!  This conference is designed to 
provide pediatric care providers with focused, up-to-date educational sessions on a number 
of hot topics in pediatric Gastroenterology.  An outstanding panel of renowned guest 
speakers have been invited.  Please view the Save-the-Date and register early. 
  
We believe this is an excellent learning opportunity for physicians, nurse practitioners, 
residents, fellows and medical students along with other professionals who provide medical 
care for children.  The registration deadline is October 27th.  
  
Please share with your colleagues, including physicians that are primary care providers, 
adult GI physicians, inpatient services, hospitalists, NICU and community EDs personnel. 
  
We hope to see you then! 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Alma P. Barberena 
Coordinator, Office for Continuing Medical Education 
  
St. Christopher's Hospital for Children  
3635 N. Front Street 
Waldo E. Nelson Pavilion, 2nd Floor 
Philadelphia, PA 19140  
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